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 Safety First – Advise For Parents

Our staff are here to help you ensure the safety of your children. Please help them by making sure your children are suitably dressed to ride the slides in the indoor play areas.

To avoid friction burns, long trousers and long sleeves must be worn with tops tucked into trousers and socks covering the feet. 
If wearing a skirt or dress please wear tights (not nylon) or leggings and a top that fully covers the person’s arms.
Children with bare arms or legs will NOT be allowed to ride any of the slides.

Shiny clothes such as football kits, shell suits, rain coats, nylon tights and clothing made from polyester etc are not allowed as the materials can heat up when using a slide.
